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Support

As a resident in the neighborhood near Shattuck and Bvtn.- Hillsdale Hwy., who
also tries to walk to the grocery store regularly, I'm happy to see that safety
improvements are underway at this intersection. I'm also hoping that this plan will
take the wider traffic situation into consideration -- including the upcoming large
housing development at the nearby Alpenrose Dairy site. Will this plan include a
sidewalk that continues all the way down Shattuck to the highway? | hope so. The
crossing just south on Shattuck at SW Martha (east) and SW Boundary (west) is
wildly unsafe for pedestrians, with fast-moving cars and a blind curve. It's
dangerous for pedestrians in the surrounding neighborhoods to walk down to the
bus stops and grocery/shopping areas at the intersection. | hope this improvement
becomes the first step in a larger plan to improve pedestrian and bicyclist safety, not
to mention auto traffic safety.
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